
Week #28 Glad Park PS
E-Bulletin: March 29 - April 2

--------------------------------------

THank you to our ECO team for planning THE GREAT GULP event at Glad Park.  We all joined together for
a big gulp of water to raise awareness about the importance of doing our part to keep our water clean.  The
ECO team shares daily announcements with the entire school community to learn more about how we
can protect our environment.  Way to go ECO TEAM!!

April is Autism Awareness Month!  Here are some resources to talk with your child about Autism.

Information - Prevalence of Autism

Videos on Autism and Acceptance
K- 3 Sesame Street video 1 and Sesame Street video 2
Gr. 4 – 8 Autism Awareness Month: Meet Brady
Gr. 4 – 12 Autism Ontario - See the Potential with Michael McCreary
Gr. 7 – 12, How Autism Freed Me

UPCOMING DATES:

● April 1 - Costume Dress up day
● April 2 - Good Friday  - No School
● April 5 - Easter Monday  - No School
● April - 12 - 16 Spring Break
● April 26 - Virtual School Council @ 6:30 pm
● (See attached for the following webinars)
● April 14 - @ 6:30 - 8:30 pm YORKHILLS webinar - UNDERSTANDING THE BRAIN AND

BEHAVIOUR DEVELOPMENT IN CHILDREN WITH AUTISM SPECTRUM DISORDER
DISCUSSIONS

● April 22 @ 6:30 - 8:00 pm YORKHILLS webinar - MANY FACES OF ANXIETY - UNDERSTANDING
AND SUPPORTING CHILDREN WHO LIVE WITH WORRY

● April 29 @ 6:30 - 8:30 pm YORKHILLS webinar  - CALMING STORMY WATERS– SUPPORTING
CHILDREN THROUGH SEPARATION AND DIVORCE

Kiss and Ride reminders - For the safety of our children please ensure you are following the expectations
of the Kiss and Ride drop off area.

1) Parents remain in your vehicle
2) Children exit vehicle on sidewalk side only
3) Children are dropped off past the pylon area ***no drop off at the caretaking receiving area
4) Keep the flow of traffic moving - there is no parking
5) Exit the parking lot to the right only

Anaphylaxis and Carrying Epi Pens - A reminder to parents of students with EPIPens.  Students must
carry their EPI pen on their person.  Many of our students have a small waist pack.  Please review this
important safety precaution with your child. Students must also have a second EPIPen in the office.

https://www.canada.ca/content/dam/phac-aspc/documents/services/publications/diseases-conditions/infographic-autism-spectrum-disorder-children-youth-canada-2018/infographic-autism-spectrum-disorder-children-youth-canada-2018.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VWrg5b9DQbE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bNzEyDfTrYA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JrpFJkr7Uu0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ubR7VLw8gq0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jQ95xlZeHo8

